
Minutes for the CEPP Meeting February 13, 2013  

In attendance:  Michael Arnush (chair), Ben Bechand, Beau Breslin, Rochelle Calhoun, Hope Casto, 
Chris Kopec, Bill Lewis, Josh Ness, Peter von Allmen and Robert Turner (Government, visitor).   

1. The Westminster Kennel Club was briefly discussed.  Some expressed the opinion that 
golden retrievers suffer for being evaluated on a relative scale, rather than one based on the 
intrinsic characteristics of the breed. 

2. Minutes from Feb 6, 2013 meeting were approved with minor changes.  
3. The committee briefly discussed feedback resulting from individual members of CEPP 

acting as liaisons to departments and programs regarding the draft Culture Centered 
Inquiry proposal.   Early feedback was often positive – several chairs can identify courses 
they expect will qualify for the proposed Considering Difference designation. 

4. The chair reported a productive conversation with the chair of Curriculum Committee 
regarding consultation between the two committees, and CEPP discussed the merits of 
adding language regarding consultation between the two committees to the CEPP operating 
code.   

5. CEPP continued discussions of faculty input to the proposed Dean’s Card revisions (input 
solicited by CEPP after the February 1st faculty meeting). 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:35 am. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Josh Ness 

 


